
 DEAR FRIENDS,
Welcome to the Inaugural Season presented by St.Vincent Health!

You are about to experience a spectacular evening of live music performed 
in one of the world’s great music halls. The Palladium was designed to 
delight audiences and its acoustics are equally magical for the musicians 
performing on stage. The combination of musical brilliance and acoustical 
engineering will embrace your senses!

In the coming weeks and months, more of the Palladium’s neighbors and 
friends will begin to fill the hall, too. Many of these guests will be brand 
new to the world of arts, while others will be dedicated patrons eager to hear 
spectacular works performed live on the Palladium stage. It is a sensational 
season ahead. From country and jazz, to dance and classics, the Great 
American Songbook will be front-and-center encompassing all genres. 

As you settle in for the performance, please join us in thanking St.Vincent 
Health for their unwavering support to the Center for the Performing Arts. 
Not only has St.Vincent Health sponsored our inaugural season and grand 
opening celebrations, their partnership extends to the 2011-2012 season. 

We are glad you are here and we look forward to sharing together many 
memorable moments in the weeks, months and years to come.
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